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JUNIOR STRINGS REHEARSAL

Junior Strings Rehearsal

After a successful performance at the Junior School virtual assembly recently, our Junior Strings
Ensemble is now working on some new repertoire; including Mozart’s famous ‘Symphony No. 40’,
‘The Blue Danube waltz’ by Strauss, and a Russian Dance. This ensemble is directed by Mr. Ehab
Ibrahim, and the Wednesday morning rehearsals are always a great way to start the day for these
students. Each week a different student has a turn at conducting the orchestra through a familiar
piece to encourage their sense of rhythm and understanding of a conductors role. We look
forward to showcasing their new pieces at an event soon!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles - Creative Arts
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